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Townsend, Erle

From: Calvin Hafford <calhafford@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:26 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: opposition to the proposed rule.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We strongly oppose the proposed EV rule.  

 

Calvin L Hafford,  138 Sinclair Road, Sinclair, Maine  04779 

 

Laura L Hafford, 138 Sinclair Road, Sinclair, Maine  04779 

 

Phone 207 543-2081 


